
Singh, Sumeet 
6/13/2014 5:13:40 PM
Haine, Steven K. (steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov)
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 
Malashenko, Elizaveta! (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Colvin, Michael 
(michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Request for response to CPUC Aldyl A report

Steve,

Thank you. We will review and provide a response that addresses the detailed items below 
within the identified timeline.

Have a great weekend.

Sumeet

From: Haine, Steven K. [mailto:steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 4:39 PM 
To: Singh, Sumeet
Cc: Maiashenko, Elizaveta I.; Coivin, Michael; Doil, Laura 
Subject: Request for response to CPUC Aidyi A report

Dear Mr. Singh:

Commission staff released a Hazard Analysis and Mitigation Report on Polyethylene Aldyl A natural 
gas pipelines on June 11, 2014. The report is available at:

http://www.cpuc.ca.gOv/NR/rdonlvres/5A3DBD9A-1786-4B80-AA34-D13108B063B6/0/AldvlA.pdf
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A copy is also attached to this email for your convenience.

By no later than August 11, 2014, please reply with a proposal responsive to the recommendations and 
questions as detailed on pages 33 and 34 of the report. The reply with the proposal should be sent to 
following members:

Paul Clanon, CPUC Executive Director1.

2. Denise Tyrrell, Safety and Enforcement Division Director

3. Elizaveta Malashenko, Safety and Enforcement Division Deputy Director

Michael Colvin, SED Risk Assessment and Enforcement Section Supervisor4.

5. Steven Haine, SED Risk Assessment and Enforcement Section

In addition to the Commission staff, we ask that you electronically serve a copy of your response to:

6. All parties listed on A.12-11-009 and R.11-02-019.

If you have any questions on this request, please contact Steven Haine at (415) 355-5553 or 
steven.haine@cpuc.ca. gov.

Sincerely,

Steven Haine, p.e.
Senior Utilities Engineer

Risk Assessment and Enforcement Section

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: (415)355-5553
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